
Every Little Step By Bobby Brown

Every Little Step by Bobby Brown is not just a song; it represents a pivotal
moment in the evolution of R&B music and the cultural landscape of the late
1980s and early 1990s. Bobby Brown, an acclaimed artist and member of the
iconic group New Edition, made a significant impact on the music scene with
his solo career, and "Every Little Step" stands out as one of his most
memorable tracks. In this article, we will explore the song's background, its
lyrical significance, its reception, and its lasting legacy.

The Background of "Every Little Step"

Released in 1988, "Every Little Step" was part of Bobby Brown's second studio
album, Don't Be Cruel. This album marked a significant turning point in
Brown's career, as it showcased his transition from being a member of New
Edition to a successful solo artist. The album was produced by the legendary
Teddy Riley, who was a pioneer of the New Jack Swing genre—a blend of hip-hop
and R&B that characterized much of the music of that era.



The Creation of the Song

The songwriting team behind "Every Little Step" included Bobby Brown, Teddy
Riley, and several other contributors. Their collaboration resulted in a
track that combined catchy hooks, infectious rhythms, and relatable lyrics.
Here are some key elements that contributed to the song's creation:

- Influence of New Jack Swing: The song's production featured a mix of hip-
hop beats and R&B melodies, which was a hallmark of the New Jack Swing genre.
- Personal Touch: Bobby Brown infused his personal experiences into the
lyrics, making the song resonate with listeners.
- Danceability: The rhythmic structure of the song made it perfect for
dancing, which was essential for its success in clubs and on radio stations.

The Lyrics and Themes

Lyrically, "Every Little Step" revolves around themes of love, desire, and
the complexities of relationships. The song's chorus emphasizes the idea of
taking gradual steps toward a deeper connection with a partner. A closer look
at the themes reveals:

1. Love and Commitment

The lyrics highlight the importance of taking things slow in a relationship.
Bobby Brown expresses his desire to nurture a romantic connection,
emphasizing that every little step counts in building a strong foundation.
This theme resonates with listeners who appreciate the nuances of love.

2. Vulnerability and Emotion

Brown's delivery of the song adds an emotional layer. He conveys
vulnerability, allowing listeners to connect with his experiences. The lyrics
reflect the hesitations and excitement that often accompany new love, making
the song relatable to many who have navigated similar feelings.

3. Dance and Celebration

The upbeat tempo and vibrant production encourage listeners to dance and
celebrate love. The infectious energy of the song makes it a perfect choice
for parties and gatherings, further solidifying its place in pop culture.


